
July 26, 2014 
 

 
To: Lucinda Huffaker, Ph.D. 
 Executive Secretary 
 Religious Education Association 
 
Sub: Request to Remove "Disrupting the Nightmare of Poverty: Towards a Transformative 
 Pedagogy" from REA Website 
 
 
Dear Dr. Huffaker, 
 
I would like to pursue publication of a revised version of my paper, "Disrupting the Nightmare of 
Poverty: Towards a Transformative Pedagogy," in whole or in part, in professional journals in 
North America and other parts of the world.  Accordingly, I request that this paper be removed 
from the 2012 REA Proceedings section of the REA website. 
 
Thank you for considering this request.  Please let me know if you have any questions or need 
additional information in so doing. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
Narola 
 
 
Narola Ao McFayden 
3401 Brook Road 
Richmond, VA  23227 


